
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    

January 23, 2019 

 

CONTACT:    

Amy Miller 

Director of Education 

214.965.8415 

 

2019 UAE Educator Study Tour - Educators Announced 

 

(Dallas, TX) The World Affairs Council of Dallas/Fort Worth is pleased to announce 12 

educators chosen for the fully-funded 2019 UAE Educator Study Tour. The Texas educators are: 

Melissa Cohen-Nickels, Nina Corley, Madeline Elliott, Luke Freeman, Quentyn Seamster, and 

Laurel Kuepker. The Greater U.S. educators are: Tara Seger, Canada Snyder, Holley Miller, 

Stephanie Morgan, Anthony Jensen, and Tara Carter. The purpose of the study tour is to forge 

connections between classrooms in the UAE and USA and provide primary experiences for US 

educators to engage with the Middle East and bring that knowledge back to their classrooms. The 

trip will take place from March 8 through March 17, 2019. 

 

Through the generous support of the UAE Embassy participants will be able to interact with top 

UAE government officials, visit internationally renowned museums, participate in cultural 

activities, visit schools and universities. 

 

Each year, the Council partners with a third-party organization to fund country-specific 

programming that includes a teacher professional development workshop and a trip for up to a 

dozen teachers to that country. North Texas educators have traveled to Morocco, India, Jordan, 

Saudi Arabia and Turkey in recent years. 

 

About the World Affairs Council: 

The World Affairs Council of Dallas/Fort Worth is dedicated to providing relevant information 

about global issues, challenges, and opportunities while establishing North Texas as a center for 

international interests and business. Individuals interested in membership to the World Affairs 

Council can visit dfwworld.org or call 214-965-8400. ### 


